
From: Lourdes Wongden
To: Urquia, Billy
Subject: Increased Zoning to the Biltmore Section
Date: Monday, March 7, 2022 8:56:38 AM

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning,

Submitting an E-comment, to please read the below email into the record during the upcoming
Commissioner’s meeting.

Thank you

Begin forwarded message:

On Monday, March 7, 2022, 8:52 AM, Lourdes Wongden <roosterhen007@yahoo.com> wrote:

Good Morning,

As you know by now, the great majority of residents oppose ANY further up-zoning in
our City. We DO NOT want to be another Brickell.

Therefore, all we ask is for South of Biltmore Way to be corrected, as was discussed in
your last meeting AND that you accept the recommendation of the City’s Planning &
Zoning Board to consider taking a hard look at the properties North of Biltmore Way;
reducing the height to 150ft, regardless of what it was prior to the 2021 code update.

It was changed at some point and it can be rolled back as well.

Sincerely,

Alfredo & Lourdes Wongden
700 Biltmore Way #810
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